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WETLAND DELINEATION REPORT UPDATE 

TO: Samiotes Consulting, Inc. 

FROM: Brad Holmes @ ECR, LLC 

DATE: March 4, 2024 

RE: Tri County Regional Vocational Technical High School, Franklin 
 
Please include this Wetland Delineation Report Update to Environmental Consulting & 
Restoration, LLC’s (ECR) April 7, 2023 Wetland Delineation Report for delineation activities at 
the Tri County Regional Vocational Technical High School in Franklin (the site).  ECR performed 
additional wetland delineation activities on and near the solar field portion of the site on 
February 1, 2024.  ECR delineated the limits of stormwater basins in the northwest and 
southwest portions of the solar field, which is located to the east of the school building and 
parking lot.  ECR delineated these basins as Isolated Vegetated Wetlands that may be 
jurisdictional under the Town of Franklin Wetland Bylaw.  The ditches under the solar panels 
were not delineated during the February 1st review but have been located by the survey crew 
and are also potential Isolated Vegetated Wetlands that may be jurisdictional to the Town of 
Franklin Wetland Bylaw.  These areas are not wetland resource areas as defined in the 
Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act or its associated Regulations found at 310 CMR 10.00.   
 
During the February 1st review, ECR placed flags to mark the limit of these stormwater basins 
as follows: 
 

• Southwest Stormwater Basin – ECR flags Swale #1 to #6, connect #6 to Basin 
#1.  Basin #1 runs to Basin #9.  Connect Basin #9 to Swale #106 end at Swale #100.   

 
• Northwest Stormwater Basin – ECR flags #200 to #219. 

 
Upon review of this wetland delineation report update, please contact me at (617) 529 – 3792 or 
Brad@ecrwetlands.com with any questions or requests for additional information. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Environmental Consulting & Restoration, LLC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Brad Holmes, PWS, MCA 
Manager 
 
 
 

 


